ADDENDUM MATERIAL

DATE_1-S-22  ITEM NO,_APD 2

Bernadette Russell

From: viari N. Jensen |

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 12:50 PM

To: District1; DIST2; District3; District5; COB_mail

Cc:

Subject: Thanks Supporting Reproductive Healthcare including abortion

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender’s identity before performing any action, such as clickingon a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Supervisors Bronson, Heinz, Grijalva, and Scott,

Thank you for voting at your July 5, 2022 meeting to support "access to reproductive health care,
including legal, safe
abortion services."

Mari Jensen






